
The mission of Trinity Lutheran High School is to educate, develop, and prepare Christian servants and 

leaders. 

 

Sent to Serve! 
“The Son of Man came not to be served but to serve, and to give 

his life as a ransom for many.” 

(Matthew 20:28) 

 

8-6-2020 

Dear Trinity Enthusiast, 

It is my great pleasure to welcome you to 2020-2021 Trinity Lutheran athletics!  We look forward to our many 

exciting athletic events this fall, and throughout the year.  Our Cougar student-athletes will engage in exciting 

contests with the best interscholastic competition in southern Indiana, and throughout the state of Indiana.   

We are blessed to offer quality education-based athletics, as a co-curricular school activity in conjunction with 

the Indiana High School Athletic Association.  We will work hard to promote that members of each of our Cougar 

athletic teams will always conduct themselves with character, commitment, and a true sense of Christian 

sportsmanship.   

Please be generous in your support of our Trinity Lutheran Athletic programs.  With continued development, we 

are pleased to announce a new Fundraising Policy for our Athletic Program that is designed to promote every 

athletic team at TLHS and attempt to minimize donor fatigue.  I am excited to see what the Lord has in store for 

our Athletic Department in the days and years ahead.   

In order to provide transparency and offer as much clarity and understanding as possible, I encourage you to 

peruse the following page, outlining the new Fundraising Policy for the Trinity Lutheran Athletic Department.  

This document explains what donors will receive for their generous support of our athletic programs as well as 

an explanation of the yearly “No Call List.”  Finally, it provides instructions on how to participate in this 

Fundraising Campaign.  Please note, it would be ideal to receive your participation by Thursday, August 20th, so 

that I can prepare your advertisements and they can be visible at ALL of our athletic events.  We intend to carry 

out this annual campaign for two weeks prior to the start of school; however, we will allow for sponsorships to 

be submitted outside of this window even though the 365 day “No Call List” timeframe would be shortened for 

that particular donor.   

From the bottom of my heart and on behalf of every student-athlete, coach, and TLHS family, thank you for all of 

your prayers, love, and support and for considering continued support in the days ahead.  May the Lord bless 

and keep each and every one of you.   

In Christ, 
 
Clayton W. Darlage 
Principal  
cdarlage@trinitycougars.org 
812-528-3082 
 


